
 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

As it is still too risky to have large groups of adults in one room, we will be having virtual ‘Meet the 

teacher’ sessions again this year. These will take place next Tuesday 14th September at 3:30 – 4pm. 

All sessions will be recorded so that parents/ carers who cannot make the session or who have more 

than one child can listen to them in their own time. The recorded session links will be on the class 

web pages by Friday 17th September. If you do not wish to be visible on the recording, please switch 

off your video camera. 

Links for your child’s live zoom session will be sent from the school office via parentmail by Friday 

10th September (this Friday). 

If you have any questions following the sessions or at any other time of the year, you can email the 

class teachers on the following email addresses: 

Mrs Hall- Reception/Maple class: s.hal@stmaryjosephswool.dorset.sch.uk 
Mrs Reader -Year 1/ Elm class: s.reader@stmaryjosephswool.dorset.sch.uk 
Mrs Dale -Year 2/ Sycamore class: g.dale@stmaryjosephswool.dorset.sch.uk 

Miss England -Year 3/ Beech class: e.england@stmaryjosephswool.dorset.sch.uk 
Mr Pickavance -Year 4/Oak class: a.pickavance@stmaryjosephswool.dorset.sch.uk 

Mrs Henderson - Year 5/ Willow class: a.henderson@stmaryjosephswool.dorset.sch.uk 
Miss Cheeseman - Year 6/Rowan class: k.cheeseman@stmaryjosephswool.dorset.sch.uk 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Christopher 
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